
Dear Matthew,  

I refer to the correspondence received in relation to assigning of Identification Numbers to 
Directors. Upon our recent meeting regarding this discussion, it was addressed with some 
concerns by our Directors including myself.  

We appreciate the reason behind the new laws to avoid illegal phoenix activity and to avoid 
imposter Directors.  

Our concerns is in relation to the integrity of the database of which will be holding our 
personal information.  We also have concerns in regards to what information is released to 
the public. We are certain we will not be the only ones with these concerns.  

Whilst we adhere and accept the laws outlined under the CATSI act and follow our rule 
book, it is imperative existing Directors and future Directors rights and privacy is also 
protected.  

Kind regards,  

Tracy Johnson 
Secretary / Director 
Yarter Nati Aboriginal Corporation 
  
 


